CIiTY of CALABASAS

LIBRARY COMISSION AGENDA REPORT

DATE:  SEPTEMBER 10, 2023
TO: LIBRARY COMMISSION
FROM:  BARBARA LOCKWOOD [~

SUBJECT: COMMUNICATION WITH THE LAS VIRGENES UNIFIED SCHOOL
DISTRICT - UPDATE

MEETING SEPTEMBER 18, 2023
DATE:

BACKGROUND/DISCUSSION:

At the last Library Commission meeting, Commission Members asked me to
communicate further with the Las Virgenes Unified School District (LVUSD) staff
concerning the elimination of resources due to the loss of Hidden Hills’ funds. | spoke to
Cristina (Tina) Johnson, the LVUSD Coordinator of Libraries, Career Education &
Outreach and reiterated the changes. | told her we were concerned that the school district
did not publicly support the continuation of the MOU but we still wanted to continue our
relationship. | assured her that most of the databases would be available to students until
next Spring | suggested that all Kindergarten classes come to the Library for a field trip
where we could provide them with regular library cards. We agreed to keep our
communication lines open and work together to provide the greatest benefit for all
students.

REQUESTED ACTION:

This is informational only. No action is required.



